
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Sonrise Service                                                         April 1, 2018 
     

   Prelude                   

   Opening Hymn         “Jesus Christ is Risen Today”        No. 360      

   Welcome & Opening Prayer 
 

Lesson – Ezekiel 34:11-16  
 

  “For thus says the Lord GOD: Behold, I, I myself will search for 
my sheep and will seek them out. 12 As a shepherd seeks out his 
flock when he is among his sheep that have been scattered, so 
will I seek out my sheep, and I will rescue them from all places 
where they have been scattered on a day of clouds and thick 
darkness. 13 And I will bring them out from the peoples and gather 
them from the countries, and will bring them into their own land. 
And I will feed them on the mountains of Israel, by the ravines, 
and in all the inhabited places of the country. 14 I will feed them 
with good pasture, and on the mountain heights of Israel shall be 
their grazing land. There they shall lie down in good grazing land, 
and on rich pasture they shall feed on the mountains of Israel. 15 I 
myself will be the shepherd of my sheep, and I myself will make 
them lie down, declares the Lord GOD. 16 I will seek the lost, and I 
will bring back the strayed, and I will bind up the injured, and I will 
strengthen the weak, and the fat and the strong I will destroy. I will 
feed them in justice. 

 
 

Gospel – John 10:11-15       

  I am the good shepherd. The good shepherd lays down his life 
for the sheep. 12 He who is a hired hand and not a shepherd, who 
does not own the sheep, sees the wolf coming and leaves the 
sheep and flees, and the wolf snatches them and scatters them. 
13 He flees because he is a hired hand and cares nothing for the 
sheep. 14 I am the good shepherd. I know my own and my own 
know me, 15 just as the Father knows me and I know the Father; 
and I lay down my life for the sheep.  

 



Thank you to tonight's Ministry Volunteers: 

Organist: Emily Anderson        

Reader: Sam Skaar 

Sound Engineer: Brad Waline 
 

 Announcements 

  Offering                          

  Sermon                                                                        Brad Skaar 

  Hymn             “Worship Christ, the Risen King”  (vv. 1-3) No. 361  

  Prayers 

  Lord’s Prayer 

  Blessing & Benediction   

  Closing Hymn  “Alleluia, Alleluia! Give Thanks”  (vv. 1-3) No. 359 

  Postlude 
   

Welcome to our visitors! Happy Easter! We’re overjoyed to 
celebrate with you that Christ’s resurrection means the gift of new 
life for all! Alleluia! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continue the celebration of our Lord’s Resurrection today by 
joining us for an Easter Breakfast following this service in the 
Social Hall! This meal will be served by Immanuel Youth. A 
freewill offering will be received to help fund youth activities. 

You’re also invited to our Festival Worship Service at 9:30 

A.M. The Senior Choir will be singing the Hallelujah Chorus. A 
reminder that there will be no Sunday School or Adult Education 
today.  
 

Pick up the church directory! Every family that was 
photographed or submitted their own photo has their own  
copy—pick up a copy in the narthex and cross your name off  
the list. Extra copies are available for a freewill donation. If we run 
out, we’ll order more! You can also access the directory online—
contact the church office for the access code! 
 

Don’t forget to check out the periodicals, newsletters, and  
“Our Daily Bread” devotionals in the narthex! 

Dear Friends in Christ,  
 

It has been my distinct privilege to have served you as visitation 
pastor for these past 17 months following Pastor Anenson's 
retirement. I have felt so warmly welcome here. Your words of 
love and compassion to Sandy and me have meant a great deal. 
However, my lung disease (COPD) continues to sap my energy 
and enthusiasm for ministry. Therefore, I'm stepping down as 
visitation pastor following the Easter Festival worship on April 1st. 
I want to thank you for allowing me to step back into ministry after 
a lengthy time away. I want to say a special thank-you to Pastor 
Jensen for the gracious way he has allowed me to partner with 
him in ministry, inviting me to serve as my health and energy 
allowed. I pray God's hand of grace and favor may be over 
Immanuel and each of you as we press on in service to our risen 
Lord. We look forward to continued fellowship with you.  
Again, my thanks and God bless each of you. 
 

Yours in Christ, Pastor Hunt 
 

Coffee with Pastor Kurt: I'd love to continue getting to know all 
of you better as we move further into this new season of ministry 
together. I'll have coffee on in the Social Hall on Tuesdays at 1 
P.M.; I hope you'll stop in for a chat about what's on your heart 
and mind these days. If that time doesn't work for you or you'd like 
me to drop by for a visit sometime, please let me know!  
 

If you have an emergency need for a pastor outside of office 
hours, please call the church office (733.4972). There is an 
emergency number you can call listed on the answering machine. 
 

                      Have something to share with the congregation?  
                             Share your announcements or prayer requests  
                                  with the congregation via E-mail or weekly  
                                      Sunday bulletins. Announcements for  
                                        both e-mail & Sunday bulletins are due  
                                          by noon on Thursdays. 
 
 

             Happy Easter! 
 


